
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

June 7, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 11-2035-01 

PacifiCorp’s 2011 Integrated Resource Plan – Supplemental Information 
Request for Extension from June 13, 2011 to June 27, 2011 

 
PacifiCorp (or Company) filed its 2011 Integrated Resource Plan (2011 IRP) with the Public 
Service Commission of Utah (Commission) on March 31, 2011.  At that time, the Company 
indicated that it would be filing supplemental information at a later date. 
 
Pursuant to notice, the Commission held a scheduling conference on April 21, 2011, and based 
on the comments of the attending parties, issued a scheduling order on April 28, 2011 which 
included a due date for the supplemental information of June 13, 2011.   
 
PacifiCorp respectfully seeks an extension to the due date for the supplemental information from 
June 13, 2011 to June 27, 2011.  The additional time is necessary to complete the energy 
efficiency avoided cost study, and the write-up of the “Energy Gateway Central Only” scenario 
analysis.  This Commission is the only state with a defined due date for the supplemental 
information; if the requested extension is granted, PacifiCorp will email all IRP participants 
advising that the supplemental information will be available on June 27th. 
 
If you have questions relating to this request, please contact Pete Warnken, Manager, Integrated 
Resource Planning at (503) 813-5518 or Dave Taylor, Utah Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 
(801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
cc: DPU (Chris Parker, William Powell, Dennis Miller, and Patricia Schmid) 
 OCS (Michele Beck, Dan Gimble, Cheryl Murray and Paul Proctor) 
 


